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Thank you, Louis.  The Division accepts this request, and I will make the change in our 
system. 
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
 
Rob 
 
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program 

 
P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203 
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us 

 
 
 
On Fri, Nov 30, 2018 at 10:34 AM Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com> wrote: 
Rob, 
Thanks. 
New Elk is requesting and extension for TR-20 until Dec. 28, 2018. We are in hopes to get cleared even 
prior to this date. 
Again, Thanks, 
Louis 
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